
Sensing and Internet of Things 

9680 Old Bailes Road  

Fort Mill, SC, 29707 

 

February 9, 2018 

< Customer FSE First Name> < Customer FSE Last Name> 
< Cust Name> 
<Customer Address (1st Line)> 
< Customer City>, < Customer State Abbr> < Customer Zipcode> 
< Customer Country Desc> 
 
Dear < Customer FSE Last Name>, 
 
Subject:  Obsolescence of Certain Temperature Sensors 
 
This is to inform you that Honeywell will no longer offer certain temperature sensors after April 30, 2018. We are 
requesting that our customers place last time buy orders prior to this obsolescence. 
  

 
Honeywell values its customers and realizes that this may require new platform validation.  We want to work with you to 
make this a smooth transition to the available solution.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Honeywell sales consultant, your sales representative for Honeywell 
products, or me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Samantha Catsuros 
Sr. Product Marketing Manager 
samantha.catsuros@honeywell.com  
 

Temperature Sensor TD4A N/A  N/A 

Temperature Sensor TD4S-GM N/A  N/A 

Temperature Sensor TD4S-L N/A  N/A 

Temperature Sensor TD5A N/A  N/A 
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